
TIS/CIR/53/23-24                       Winter Carnival 2023 and Winter Uniform                   31 October 2023 

       Classes Nursery-XII 

Dear Parents 

 

1. Winter Carnival 

 

The time has come once again for the TIS, EOK Winter Carnival 2023 which will be organized on Saturday,                          

16 December 2023 from 11:00 am to 8:00 pm.  All are welcome to a fun filled day which promises a host of attractions 

ranging from innovative games, joy rides, music and appetizing food items.  This is an opportunity for the students to 

have an enjoyable time with their family and friends in the school. The invitation will be given to each student which will 

allow the entry for 4 persons. If you wish to bring relatives, friends, you may purchase the entry ticket which will be 

available at the school gate on the day of the Carnival. 

  

Kindly note the following points regarding the carnival: 

 

 The stalls are available for booking on a first-cum-first basis.  Parents who are interested in taking a stall are 

requested to contact the school office at the earliest. 

 Games stalls will be put up by our school students only. 

 A token contribution of `200/- for the Winter Carnival has been added to the monthly fee for the months of                  

Oct. – Dec.2023. 

We are confident that like always, we will receive full co-operation from you in our endeavour to make this day a 

memorable one for one and all.   

 

2. Winter Uniform 

 

All students are to change over to the winter uniform from Monday, 20 November 2023.  We have introduced a tracksuit 

in place of the blazer as a part of the school winter uniform from this year. Students also have a choice to continue with 

the blazer in case they already have the same. Parents are advised to purchase the winter uniform well in time to avoid 

crowd at the shop later.     

 

Warm regards 

 

 

(Mallika Preman) 

PRINCIPAL 

  



 


